[bookmark: _GoBack]2014 Mid State Volleyball Classic Tournament
Quincy, Washington
Saturday, February 15th – U12 & U16 
Sunday, February 16th - U14

Welcome to the Mid State Volleyball Classic tournament!  We won’t have our pools done until closer to the tournament, but we do have some information for you right now.

**PLEASE NOTE---START TIMES ARE DIFFERENT FOR SATURDAY AND SUNDAY!!!

U12 teams
The Quincy Junior High School will open up at 8 am, with the coaches meeting at 8:30 am and pool play beginning at 9 am.  There will be 2 courts of play and a commons area down the hall from the gym, which does have tables.

U16 teams
The Quincy High School will open at 8 am, with the coaches meeting at 8:30 am and pool play beginning at 9 am.  There will be 2 courts of play.  The team area will be in the hallway leading to the gyms.
  
U14 teams
We will use both the Quincy Junior High School and the Quincy High School for play – these schools are a block from each other.  The gyms will open at 7 am, coaches meetings will be at 7:30 and pool play will begin at 8 am.  

Please be aware of the following:
· Seating will be limited at both locations, other than the main gym at QHS; we encourage you to bring your camp chairs for better viewing.
· Water ONLY in the gyms.  There will be 1 warning and then an 8 point penalty to your team during the next scheduled set.
· Make sure your team cleans up their area when done for the day.
· No peppering, bouncing, hitting balls in the halls, commons, etc.  
· No animals are allowed at either location.  If a service dog is needed, please see the site director.
· No electrical appliances such as crockpots are allowed in either location.

There will be volleyball apparel and accessories for sale at both locations.  We will also have concessions at each facility with items such as breakfast burritos, baked potatoes, water, muffins, baked goods, etc.   

If you are looking for a place to stay the Knights Inn is a newer hotel with rates from $55-75/night.  Their number is 509-797-7001.  There is also the Quincy Inn and Suites at 787-3525.
Thank you for participating in our tournament.  We look forward to watching the girls play hard and have fun!
